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Hamburg, 14 February 2023 
 

Dear members of the Haemophilia society of Belgium! 

 
After the COVID-pandemic, the German Haemophilia Society (DHG) is starting many 

new events to bring young people in our organization together. This happens within 

Germany, but also in Europe. 

 
From 3 April to 7 April 2023 the DHG-Youth 

organizes a tour with a sailing boat on the 

IJsselmeer and/or the Wadden Sea. The youth, 

organizing this event, would be very happy if two 

to three young people from our neighboring 

countries, the Netherlands and Belgium, would 

also take part in this sailing trip. 

 
The participant 

• has a currently working e-mail account 

• is between 14 and 30 years old 

• has hemophilia, von Willebrand disease or any other bleeding disorder 

• is a carrier of a blood clotting disorder 

• is a friend or sibling of a participant 

• is parent of a child with a bleeding disorder 
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• has sufficient factor or other necessary medication available for the duration of 

the tour 

• can treat himself/herself 
 
 

Participation costs around 120 - 150 EUR. Meals are included in the price. You have 

to organize your arrival and departure yourself. The city of departure has not yet 

been precisely determined. lt depends on the number of participants and the route. 

Possibly Harlingen, Lemmer, Stavoren or similar. 

 

 
 

We know that there is not much time. Nevertheless, we hope fora quick answer until 

28 February 2023. Please contact our DHG-office in Hamburg by phone +49-40-672 

2970 or by email to dhg@dhg.de. 

 
We are looking forward to see you. Ahoy! 

 
Hermine Kreienbring 

hermine.kreienbring@dhg.de 

 
Jan Lohse 

jan.lohse@dhg.de 
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